Walkington Primary School
Connect

W/C Monday 2" December 2024

Cooking Club
Where applicable, please be advised that this week’s club (Thursday 3" December) will finish at 5:30pm.
This is to allow sufficient time for all of the children to bake their gingerbread! Thank you.

Nativity Costumes

Could all Nativity costumes please be sent into school on either Monday 2nd December or Tuesday
3rd December on a coat hanger or in a plastic bag. (Please ensure every part of the costume is clearly
marked with your child’s name.) Thank you.

EYFS/KS1 Nativity filming and photographs

For parents new to the school, we would like to outline our policy on films and photographs ahead of the
upcoming Nativity performances. The school films the entire performance in the week before the public
performances. Parents then have the option to order a copy of this by completing the order form available
in the entrance hall after all of our performances. Cast photographs are also included on the USB stick. On
the guidance of the East Riding GDPR team, as these pictures and films are not distributed on any public
platforms or in the local media, they include all pupils in all classes.

We ask that wherever possible you try not to use your own phone to take pictures during the performance
to avoid disturbing those around you (and potentially distracting the cast!). If you do take any pictures while
in school, we ask that they remain for your own private use and that you do not share them on public
platforms. Thank you.

Flu Vaccination Catch-up Clinic

Reminder: The nurses will be attending school on Wednesday 4" December to carry out the final flu catch-
up clinic. If your child missed theirs and you wish for them to be vaccinated, please complete the consent
form emailed to you on Wednesday 27" November. Thank you.

Sickness & Absence

Over the last week we have seen an increase in absences due to illness. Predominantly, this has been
coughs and colds (including sore throats) however, by the end of the week we have had a few reports of
vomiting. With this in mind, we have increased and encouraged more hand washing in school and would
ask that you also reiterate this to the children whilst at home. It is obviously the time of year when bugs and
germs are more freely shared and your help with minimising the risk to everyone is greatly appreciated.
Thank you.

Brass Lessons
Please be advised that there will be no lesson this week (Tuesday 3" December) due to teacher
availability. This lesson will be caught up w/c 16" December. Thank you.




KS2 Church Carol Service — YEAR 6 PARENTS ONLY

Please be advised that this years’ service will take place on Wednesday 18th December.

Due to limited space, we can only invite the parents of all Year 6 children and those parents who have
children in other years whose child is singing in the choir or playing music. Invitations to this effect have
been email. Thank you.

KS2 Entrance
If your child is running late in a morning and the KS2 playground door is closed, please could you remind
them to entre the school via the main office entrance. Thank you.

Hull City Ladies
Cheer on The Tigresses in the FA Cup! Please see attached Free U16’s tickets for the next home game.

Please remember to register your child’s lunch choice for the forthcoming week (including packed
lunch). Hot school meal offerings can be found at the following link:

School lunches | Walkington Primary School



https://walkingtonschool.org/school-meals/

